

# NEWSLETTER



### 15th Oct 2021



### Congratulations to our stars of the week.

Class 1: Jack for fantastic reasoning about addition fact families and great use of a rekenrek this week.

Oliver B for super listening skills and effort in PE especially with his kicking!

Class 2: Oscar J for creating a brilliant poster on how to stay safe online.

> Lucy for fantastic work using column method to answer addition and subtraction questions.

# Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:-



Maddison in recognition of her determined attitude to her learning and resilience. Maddison is achieving her aspirations with amazing success!



James M in recognition of creating an informative online safety PowerPoint. Well done, James!



Birthday wishes to Ruby who was 5 on Thursday 14th October.

### **Parents Evenings**

These will take place on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th October in school. Everyone should have had an appointment time now. Please contact school if you haven't received one.

### **Football Tournament**

Well done to Tilly, Jasmine, James, Belle, Oscar J, Belle, Oscar C, Poppy and Ellie who tried their very best and competed well against much bigger schools on a huge pitch, you were all a credit to school.

All children have enjoyed an assembly this morning demonstrating the sport of fencing. After half term all children will have the opportunity during curriculum time to participate in this sport. Please ensure that PE kits are in school on Tuesday 2nd November (first day back after half-term)

### **Uniform**

Please can parents check all school uniform and label all items, thank you.

## **Admissions -September 2022**

The deadline to apply for a school place for September 2022 is:

- 15 January 2022 for primary schools
- 31 October 2021 for secondary schools

### **Diary**

Fri 22nd Oct 3.30 School closes for Half Term

Mon 1st Nov **INSET DAY** 

Tues 2nd Nov School Re-opens